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PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The City of Saint Paul has received funding from the US 
Department of Transportation to prepare a Comprehensive Safety 
Action Plan for our community. The purpose of this plan is to 
identify transportation safety issues within the community. 

The City is looking for four community members to be part of a 
Transportation Safety Action Taskforce. The Taskforce will work 
with the selected consultant to identify transportation safety 
concerns in our community and to develop solutions to address 
those concerns.  

The anticipated time commitment for serving on the Taskforce is 
one meeting per month for approximately eight months, from 
November 2023 through July 2024.  

If you are interested in participating in this Taskforce, please submit 
your name and contact information to Aubrey Wegeleben, City 
Clerk by Friday, September 29, 2023.  
 

 

 


